
Talk on Faculty of Medicine, The Chinese University of Hong Kong 

 

It was our pleasure to have invited Professor Simon Ng, Assistant Dean of Faculty of 

Medicine to give a talk to our senior students on 4 December 2015. 

 

In the talk, Professor Ng introduced admission information, learning environment and 

new development of the medicine program of The Chinese University of Hong Kong. 

Through the talk, students can know more about the program. Professor Ng also 

shared some tips of the admission interview with students. Students benefited a lot 

from the talk. 

 

 



 

 



 


